
The Month of March was very active, high winds and three irrigation leaks plagued the community. 

Gustavo had a lot of pruning, trimming, raking, and blowing.  In addition, fixing 3 irrigation leaks and 

spraying herbicide.   

Finally, most of our owners are very conscientious when landscaping their personal yards, but a few lots 

have been dropping their yard trimmings in our community common areas.  Please dispose of your yard 

landscaping trimmings in a proper way and not in our common areas. 

Help your HOA save! 

 

 

 

 

 







































































 

 

 















 


